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Jimmi Serfling
From: William Gartz <william.gartz@ gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 02, 2018 9:59 AM
To: Jimmi Serfling
Subject: Miller Violations
Jimmi,

I’'m following up my email yesterday with a photo of the shoreline work. Once again Mr. Miller is flouting the City of
Mercer Island codes to protect safety and the environment by doing work for which he does not have a permit, but also
does not meet the code. This work is done without any erosion control, and | have seen the workers dump material into
the lake. This work should be IMMEDIATELY RED TAGGED to stop further construction. Otherwise, once it’s complete |
know the city will do nothing.

He also needs a permit for his new gate across the driveway which | believe trespasses across our property line. The
permit requires he provides a survey to prove his work does not trespass.

| hope you will take action immediately.
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